Patricia I. Rosenberg
6210 Partridge Hill Drive
Racine, W1 53406

April 11, 2007

Park and Recreation Board

C/o Parks Recreation & Cultural Services
800 Center Street

Room 127

Racine, WI 53403

Dear Members of the Board:

I am a member of Trinity Lutheran Church at 2065 Geneva Street, Racine. Our church is
planning our Vacation Bible School for this summer. We always meet at a park for one
morning out of the week. This year we have picked July 16" thru the 20", We have
selected Wednesday, July 18" for our morning in the park. (9:00am — 12:00pm)

We are requesting permission to meet with our group at the Lakeview Community Center
Grounds. It is located, by the lake, on Goold Street and Michigan Blvd. We would like
to meet there with approximately 100 children. 1 understand you have leased this facility
to seniors. We would, perhaps, like to put up a small tent in case of rain, and would need
permission to use the bathroom facilities. This location would be great because of the
beautiful stairs, across from the park, leading to the lake.

Please give this your consideration, and let me know if this is possible. Thank you for
your attention in this matter. My phone number is (262) 884-2099.

Sincerely, -
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Pat Rosenberg



